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Rosel Ragnarsson retires, Helena Lindahl takes 
over as Treasury Director 

Today Rosel Ragnarsson will retire. Helena Lindahl who is today part of the management team has 
successively taken over areas of responsibility within financing and investor relations.  

“Rosel has had a significant role in building SBB up from the ground to become the leading property 
company within social infrastructure in the Nordic region. It is gratifying for SBB and me that Rosel has 
professionally guided the way for a successor. With her experience and competence, Helena is the right 
person for this role”, says Leiv Synnes, CEO of SBB. 

Helena Lindahl will be responsible for SBB’s finance and treasury function as well as capital markets in 
her role as Treasury Director. Before SBB, Helena Lindahl worked for 10 years as a Portfolio Manager at 
Storebrand Asset Management Sweden (SPP). She also has experience from Handelsbanken Credit Sales 
and Debt Capital Markets. Helena Lindahl has a Master's degree in financial economics from Stockholm 
University. 

For further information, please contact: 
Helena Lindahl, Treasury Director, ir@sbbnorden.se 

Samhällsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (publ) (SBB) is the Nordic region’s leading property company in 
social infrastructure. The Company’s strategy is to long term own and manage social infrastructure 
properties in the Nordics and rent regulated residential properties in Sweden, and to actively work with 
property development. Through SBB’s commitment and engagement in community participation and 
social responsibility, municipalities and other stakeholders find the Company an attractive long-term 
partner. The Company’s series B shares (ticker SBB B) and D shares (ticker SBB D) are listed on Nasdaq 
Stockholm, Large Cap. Further information about SBB is available at www.sbbnorden.se. 


